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April Meeting
Our April meeting will be held on April 11th at 7:30.
All meetings are held at our Community Center on
the 2nd Tuesday of every month.

Breakfast With Santa
A big thank you to everyone that joined us for
Breakfast with Santa! It's one of our favorite events
and Santa's too. Santa was excited to spend time
with the children and update his naughty and nice
list. We hope everyone had a good time and made
the nice list!

We'd also like to thank the wonderful crew that made
this happen: Laura Tegtmeier, Chuck Wendt, Sue
Lalowski, Katie Muller, Roy Muller, Greg Dwiel, Kelly
Hartmann, Scott Borre, Jim Tegtmeier.

FLCA E-mail
If you aren’t on Facebook and still want
neighborhood news, join our email list by sending an
email to communications@flcaonline.org and put
“Forest Lake Community Email List” in the subject
line. This will enable you to keep abreast of current
events and breaking news in Forest Lake.

Annual Dues
You should have received your dues notice in the
mail, and if you have paid your dues THANK YOU!
Yearly dues for 2017 are $180, which includes one
car sticker. Additional stickers are $1.00 and boat
stickers are $25.The dues are our only source of
income and are used for upkeep of the lake,
beaches, parks and community center, all vital in
supporting your property values. It also helps fund
the great events around the neighborhood for the
kids: the aforementioned Halloween Parade,
Breakfast with Santa, and the Easter Egg Hunt. If
you do not receive an invoice in the mail, contact
Greg Dwiel at chair@flcaonline.org. You can find a copy
of the 2017 budget on our website. flcaonline.org.

Community Center Rental
Our Community Center is available to rent for a
minimal charge for dues paying members. If you
need more space for a gathering, contact Steve
Norman: 847-540-8857. The Community Center is
located at 23489 N. East Rd. (the southeast corner
of Forest Lake). You will find the rules to rent the
center on our website: flcaonline.org.

Neighborhood Garage Sale
Spring is in the air and it’s time to get an early start
for dates on neighborhood garage sale. Hopefully it
won’t be the sweltering July mess of last year!! The
committee is looking at a weekend in June, but open
to suggestion. Please contact Steve Libby at
slibby@aol.com with your thoughts.

Our Website
FLCAonline.org is available for everyone to see
what is happening around town. You will find
meeting minutes, budgets, event information,
pictures, old documents, and the rules for renting the
community center.

Stop
We have been asked to remind you to come to a
complete stop at all stop signs. We all are in a hurry
from time-to-time but please stop at the signs. If you
consistently notice a violator, please call the Lake
County Sherriff and report the violator’s plate
number and time that the violation regularly
happens.



Beach Party
It may have been cold outside but we sure warmed
up at our Cabo Wabo Beach Party. Thank you to
those that joined us for a fun night and some great
food and drinks! And thank you to the Cabo Crew
that helped make it happen: Greg Dwiel, Sue
Lalowski, Traci Willney, Chuck Huzsek, Steve
Norman,Tracy Norman and Mike Vormittag.

Easter Egg Hunt
Spring is on its way and that means our Easter
Egg Hunt is too! Join us at the Community Center
for our annual Easter Egg Hunt on Saturday, April
8th, 2017 at 10:00a.m.

We will have crafts for the kids, refreshments and
a visit from the Easter Bunny following the egg
hunt. Please make your reservations via e-mail:
chair@flcaonline.org (your name, address,
phone# and number of children attending).
The event is open to children 12 and under and
must be a dues paid member. There is no charge
but a limited number of spaces are available.
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